
Welcome!

The Parents’ Forum 
16th December 2021



The email address for parents to send ideas or contact the Parents Forum is:

ParentForum@thequestacademy.org.uk

Agenda

• Welcome
• What is the parents forum for?

• Parents survey 
• What would you like to hear about from us? 

• Social events and fundraising ?

mailto:ParentForum@thequestacademy.org.uk


Parent Survey 2021
Your views



Parent Survey 2021
https://forms.gle/XbQCb7ojvB2forMf6

https://forms.gle/XbQCb7ojvB2forMf6


What do you want to 
hear about from us?



Next meeting:
Spring term 2022! 


